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Comments: Good afternoon thank you for taking the time to read my thoughts on keeping the cnf and specifically

the areas south of Anchorage open to motorized vehicles.  The spectacular scenery and natural formations that

are formed and left for us to explore and navigate in these areas are a necessity for all motorized user groups.

The advancement in Snowmobile technology as well as the back country safety equipment that is being offered

today allows the users to travel much safer and efficient than in years past. I grew up in AK since 1972 and the

highlights of my youth growing up a mile from the Prospect Heights trail head.  In those days we could ride from

our house to the elusive upper Huffman/ power line pass trail head and had the times of our lives exploring

getting unstuck and building a love for being in the mountains and the access that our snowmobiles allowed us. I

have 3 young girls who have enjoyed seeing lost lake on foot this last summer and sleeping on the the trail for

three nights; I look forward in years to come showing them the great country that can be enjoyed on a motorized

vehicle. please take careful consideration of keeping these riding areas open for motorized exploration and

keeping family activities a positive part of the peninsula.    


